

general review

Vocabulary

A. Choose the correct item

1. Ann employed an interior **DESIGNER** to choose new furniture for her house.
2. Ted asked the flight **Attendant** for a pillow to help him sleep.
3. The camp **COUNSELORS** organize games for the children to play.
4. The **NURSE** plans to perform the operation at noon.
5. All the lights went out, so we had to call an **ELECTRICIAN**.

B. FILL IN: Spontaneous, fascinating, curious, enthusiastic, patient.

1. Bill is very **ENTHUSIASTIC** about his new job; he can't wait to start!
2. Greg is **CURIOUS** about how electricity works, so he hopes to become an electrician.
3. Teachers need to be **PATIENT** with students who don't understand things immediately.
4. As a journalist, Paula can make **FASCINATING** decisions about what she writes.
5. Steve is an **SPONTANEOUS** person who has had a very eventful life.

C. Choose the correct item

1. Bob **EARNs** a lot of money as a doctor.
2. The police officer **ANALYZED** a video of the robbery.
3. Peter walked to the edge of the boat **DROPPED** into the sea.
4. Alice **RECORDED** a man stealing a car and called the police.
5. Professional swimmers can **KEEP** their breath for a long time.

D. Choose the correct item

1. The only ... needed for the job is a high school diploma
A: **B. Quality.**
2. Ken plans to enter the teaching.... when he graduates from college
A: **C. Job.**
3. Freedivers usually wear ... so that they can see underwater.
A: **A. Goggles.**
4. When Jane looked through the ... she saw a falling star.
A: **C. Telescope.**
5. Steve works for a famous law.... in the city center.
A: **B. Firm.**

E. Choose the correct option

1. ... on vacation to Jamaica next week?
A: **A. Do they go.**
2. The teacher explained that the sun... in the west
A: **B. Setting.**
3. How often ... to the movie theater?
A: **C. Do you go.**
4. Ryan plays golf with his friend...
A: **B. Every Sunday.**

Norma

5. I ... that Nancy's a very smart girl
A: ~~B~~ Think.

6. I ... like meeting my friends this evening
A: ~~B~~ don't feel.

7. Tom ... as a taxi driver
A: ~~D~~ Works.

8. Cynthia is talking on the phone ...
A: ~~A~~ Now.

9. I ... the museum tomorrow. I'm not really interested
A: ~~C~~ don't visit.

10. Angie ... dinner with her friends at moment
A: ~~C~~ is having.

F Complete the sentences using the correct adverb formed from the adjectives in the list. Good - Quick - happy - true - careful

1. Taxi drivers should drive **CAREFUL** so that they don't put their passenger at risk.

2. The teacher **HAPPY** greets his students every morning.

3. Does Nancy **TRUE** enjoy her job as sales assistant?

4. Firefighters have to respond **QUICK** to the emergency calls they receive.

5. Kate does her job so **GOOD** that she expects to get a promotion

G Choose the correct response

1. A: Please have a seat.
B: ~~a~~ Thank You.

2. A: Do you have any work experience?
B: ~~b~~ Yes, I worked part-time last year.

DD MM AA
3. A: Here's a letter of recommendation.
B: b. Oh, that's great.

4. A: When can you start?
B: a. Whenever you want.

5. A: I'll be in touch.
B: b. Thank for your time.

READING

H. Read the text and for the questions 1-5 choose the best answer.

ON YOUR MARKS, GET SET, PADDLE!

Talia Gangini, 16, is entering the water with her board and paddle. Her cap and sunglasses are in place and with a big smile on her face she waves to her fans as she moves to the starting line. She isn't worried about the other competitors, who are much older and more experienced than her. Talia's accomplishments in other water sports, including surfing, prove that she is a world class athlete who deserves to compete. Talia smoothly lifts her body onto the board, places herself in a standing position, and waits for the signal. As the announcer shouts "GO!", Talia starts paddling along the water. The event is Maui's annual "Battle of the Paddle", which is a stand up paddle surfing (SUP) race. Originally a Hawaiian form of surfing, SUP is growing in popularity around the world.

People like the sport because it is not difficult to learn and is generally quite safe. Unlike surfing, the athlete stands up all the time and uses a paddle to keep upright and direct the board. Another advantage to sup is that athletes can clearly see the waves coming and adjust their position accordingly. Moreover, SUP offers a great workout for athletes, particularly exercising the legs.

Talia finishes 8th in the race, but feels proud to be among the top ten at such a young age. Apart from sport, she is also a designer and businesswoman. She designs her own line of jewelry and bathing suits which are available online. It seems that Talia does not only paddle well in the water but in life as well!.

QUESTIONS

1. How does Talia feel before the race?

A: D. Happy.

2. What does Talia do once she is on the board?

1. D. She stand up.

3. Why are more people starting SUP?

A: B. It's easy to do.

4. How does SUP benefit athletes?

A: A. It's a good way to stay in shape.

5. What is true about Talia?

A: B. She is a multi-talent person.